
 

 

 April 24, 2023  
 
Public Notice – Extra Ordinary Council Meeting  
 
An Extra Ordinary Council Meeting has been called for 9am on Friday, April 28, 2023.  
 
The reason for the meeting is to consider a confidential matter which relates to the personal 
hardship of a Shire ratepayer.   
 
It will be held as a Confidential Closed Council meeting.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Robert Hunt  
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 


